

Heisler-Johnson Squadron #119 Sons of the American Legion 130 1st Avenue SW Largo FL 33770 727-584-2038

post119@tampabay.rr.com www.post119.org

February 25, 2025

Mr. Rapp

At our regularly scheduled meeting on November 26, 2024 the Sons of the American Legion Squadron 119 in Largo unanimously voted to endorse Ken Arrant to the High Office of Florida Detachment's Sargent-At-Arms.

Ken was our commander for 2 years in 2011 and 2012. Since then, he has held the office of Sargent-At-Arms of Squadron 119. Mr. Arrant is currently serving as District 16's Sargent-At-Arms.

For God and Country,

Michael Bowen

Squadron Commander

Robert Kastner

Squadron Adjutant